
Greetings, Notre Dame Students and Families!

Welcome to the November edition of our Student Services Newsletter!
As the semester moves forward, we have some exciting updates and
reflections to share from our busy October. 

Take Our Kids to Work Day - November 6
On November 6, Notre Dame will participate in Canada's Take Our
Kids to Work Day, a nationwide initiative that allows children to explore
the working world. This annual event is designed to give students a
hands-on experience of what their parents or guardians do at work,
fostering career curiosity and a greater understanding of different
professions. Please ensure that your child will take part in this exciting
opportunity! 

College Fair Trip Recap - October 17th
On October 17th, 25 students embarked on a thrilling adventure to the
annual College Fair! This year’s fair was a fantastic opportunity for
students to meet with admissions representatives from over 30
Ontario colleges. Students had the chance to learn about a wide
range of academic programs, campus cultures, and scholarship
opportunities.

Post-Secondary Open House Recap - October 22nd
On October 22nd, ND hosted our second post-secondary open house.
This event brought together representatives from Ontario colleges
and universities. Students and families had the chance to explore
different programs, discover unique opportunities, and ask direct
questions to school representatives. We hope the students left the
open house feeling excited and better prepared to make informed
decisions about their futures.

Post-Secondary Lunch Visits Continue
Notre Dame Student Services will continue to host post-secondary
universities and colleges during our lunch periods. This month,
Niagara College will be visiting us on Thursday November 7 and York
University on Monday November 11. This is a great opportunity for
students to ask questions directly to school representatives.  

Semester 1 Midterms
Semester One midterms will be emailed to student email accounts
the week of November 18. Please ensure that you view your students
report card in a two week timeframe.
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